
CMS Requiring New 90-Day Transition Period for 
Active/Current Treatments for Part C Drugs and 
Services Beginning Jan.1, 2024 
 

Beginning Jan. 1, 2024, Centers for Medicare Care & Medicaid Services (CMS) is requiring 

Medical Mutual to offer new Medicare Plan members a 90-day continuity of care, or transition 

period, for active/current treatments for Part C drugs and services. To ensure that your 

patients do not experience any disruption in treatment after the 90-day transition period, please 

initiate an organization determination at your earliest convenience. See the Policy and 

Standards section of our MedMutual.com/Providers website for additional information. 

This is different than our Part D transition policy. For more information on our Part D transition 

policy see Medicare Part D Drug Transition Policy. 

 

 

 

https://www.medmutual.com/For-Providers.aspx
https://www.medmutual.com/For-Medicare/Important-Future-Year-Plan-Information.aspx#transition

